
WHERE TO GO ON ARRIVAL
CLOISTER HOUSE

ALBION HOUSE

CHECK IN
IS OPEN 

24 HOURS
A DAY

DRIVING TO BROADGATE PARK ARRIVING BY TAXI

COLLECTING YOUR KEYS

DRIVING TO CLOISTER HOUSE

LOCATING YOUR FLAT

All students can check in to their Broadgate Park accommodation from 
8am on Friday 21st September.

If you haven’t already please notify us of your planned arrival date on the 
Broadgate Park portal.

You must come to Broadgate Park to collect your keys before going to Cloister House. 

Drive to NG7 2QY, this is a Broadgate Park 
car park on the University Campus.

This car park is approx. 10-15 minute walk 
to Broadgate Park.

A taxi from Nottingham Railway / Bus 
Station should cost approx. £10. 

Please use NG9 2RX, where the taxi will be 
able to drop you off at our luggage tent.

Once you have arrived at Broadgate Park, you will be directed to the Arrivals 
marquee or our Reception. You will be able to collect your keys and welcome 

information here.

If you have parked your car in the car park, 
you will need to walk to collect your car 

before driving to NG7 2PG. This is around a 
5-10 minute drive from Broadgate Park.

Upon entering Cloister House, please locate your flat and room before moving any of 
your belongings in. Each flat is signposted from within the main entrance.

There will be a mini bus service from 
Broadgate Park to Cloister House from 
8am until 6pm. If you are arriving after 
6pm we will arrange a taxi for you to 

travel to Cloister House.

TRAVELLING TO CLOISTER HOUSE


